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Sent: 28 August 2015 07:47
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application for 14, Rosebery Avenue, ECL

Good Morning

I would like to formally lodge an objection to the proposed planning application for an air conditioning (AC) unit to
be installed at 14, Rosebery Avenue, London EC1. This property is directly below my flat and | strongly oppose to
having this AC unit installed as it will be directly below my bedroom window at the front of the property or below
my lounge window at the back (subject to where the proposal for installation is). This is not for aesthetic reasons
but for my health and safety.

I am an NHS employee who works varied shift patterns and also require rest and do not feel the above, if approved
will contribute to this. In addition, | am also under the impression this building is listed therefore would be
interested to know if this has also been considered.

I look forward to hearing your response.
Kind Regards

Lucy Wilmott

Booking Coordinator

Hospitality

Guy's and St Thomas' NHS Foundation Trust

www.essentia.uk.com
www.quysandstthomas.nhs.uk
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NHS Foundation Trust

The information contained in this message and or attachments is intended only for the person or entity to which it is
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.

Unless otherwise specified, the opinions expressed herein do not necessarily represent those of Guy's and St
Thomas' NHS Foundation Trust or any of its subsidiaries.

The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act
2000. Unless the information is legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of this e-mail and any replies cannot
be guaranteed.



Any review, retransmission,dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by
persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the
sender and delete the material from any system and destroy any copies.

We make every effort to keep our network free from viruses. However, it is your responsibility to ensure that this e-

mail and any attachments are free of viruses as we can take no responsibility for any computer virus which might be
transferred by way of this e-mail.



